
INVITATION TO BID 
 

MISCELLANEOUS PAVING IMPROVEMENTS, CLEWISTON, FLORIDA 

 
Bid No. 2024-05 

OPENING DATE AND TIME:  THURSDAY, AUGUST 8, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. 
Sealed Bids will be received by the City Clerk of the City of Clewiston, Florida, for “Miscellaneous Paving 
Improvements, City of Clewiston”. In order to be considered, bids must be received by the City 
Commissioners, c/o the City Clerk, Attn: Kathy Combass, at 115 W. Ventura Avenue, Clewiston, Florida by 
Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 2:00 p.m., at which time all responses to this request will be recorded in the 
presence of one or more witnesses. 

 
A copy of the Instructions and Bid Documents can be obtained by contacting the City Clerk, City 
of Clewiston, at 863-983-1484, ext. 105 or cityclerk@clewiston-fl.gov. 
 
Firms are encouraged to attend the Pre-Bid Conference on Thursday, July 25, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 
at Clewiston City Hall, 115 W. Ventura Avenue, Clewiston, Florida 33440. 
 
The solicitation does not commit the City of Clewiston to award any contracts, to pay any costs 
incurred in the preparation of a response to this Invitation to Bid, or to contract for any services. 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all submittals received as a result of this solicitation, 
or to cancel in part or in its entirety this Invitation to Bid, if it is in the best interest of the City to do 
so. The City may re-procure at the discretion of the City Commissioners. 
 
All responses to the Invitation to Bid shall be subject to Florida Public Records Laws (FS § 119) 
and Government in the Sunshine requirements. 
 
City of Clewiston is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer. 
 


